
You are invited to join us at the 

St Oswald’s Church 

Children’s Christmas Party  

Sunday 16th December  

3pm-5pm 

The small print:  The Christmas Party is for children aged 3 up to Year 6.  Please note that 

3 year olds should be accompanied by an adult.  Children will be provided with a tea 

during the party (please inform us in advance of any dietary requirements). There is no 

charge for the party, but a suggested dona"on would be around £5 per child to cover the 

costs of the party and make a dona"on to our  Parish Project—Through the  Roof 

 

To register your child for the party please email: helen.gosnell@b"nternet.com.  

Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come first served basis. 
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